
 

 
7th December 2020 

What’s going on this week?  

 
Two notebooks thought to be worth millions of pounds, belonging to the scientist Charles Darwin, 
have been reported stolen from Cambridge University Library 20 years after they were last seen. 
One of them contains Darwin's famous 1837 Tree of Life sketch in which he explored the historical 
evolution of species.  
. Things to talk about at home… 

 What is your earliest memory?  
 Discuss your favourite and least favourite memories.  
 Ask someone you live with about their memories. 
 Do you think it is important for us to have memories? Do you think they help us? If so, how? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


